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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I am pleased to be able to inform you that it is planned for a group of our KS2 children (Y4 – Y6) to 

sing carols for the residents of St Paul’s Care Home on Tuesday, 17th December. After the children 

have sung carols, they will distribute cards to the residents. We will travel by minibus to and from 

school, returning to school in time for their lunch.  

 

It is a lovely opportunity for our school to contribute to the wellbeing of others and bring some 

seasonal cheer to the residents, whose day will be brightened by our children singing carols.  

 

      Please complete and return the consent form below by Monday, 16th December please.  

 

      With thanks for all your support,  

 

      Mrs S.M.Wickens 

      Headteacher  

 

   

       Pupil name: ___________________________ 

 

       Year group: ___________________________ 

             

                 I give consent for   _______________________________  (pupil’s name) to travel to/from St     

                 Paul’s Care Home, on Tuesday, 17th December.   

 

      Parent signature: ________________________   
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